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UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

/Iféyds Bank Chambers,
Albert Road, Middlesbrough

Telephone : Mldd{;zsbru' 43431-2
e

o 6th October, 1952,

/ Dear Mr. Sladden,

With reference to your letters of the
29th ultimo, and 2nd instan‘b{ I enclose lMr, A. Lee's
comments on the case of the "MOONLIGHT",.

I return herewith the papers forwarded by
yod,

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.J. Sladden, Esd,,
LONDON.
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